
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

TROY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 287 

LATAH COUNTY, IDAHO 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the patrons of Troy School 

District No. 287 that the September 9, 2024 regular meeting of the 

Board of Trustees of said district has been changed to Monday, 

September 16, 2024 at the Troy High School Library at 6:30 

p.m. 

 

Dated this 29th day of August 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Theresa Priebe 

Clerk, Board of Trustees 

  


